
Monday, May 11th, 2020 
Dear Third Grade Parents, 
 

Thank you for all of the help you have given to your kids throughout this unique learning 
experience. Friday, May 15th is material pickup and drop off day from 10-2. You will be 
expected to check in with the office when you arrive and when you leave. All of your child’s 
materials are gathered together and labeled for you in his/her homeroom. Make sure you 
bring a few bags to help you with this process! Mr. Wolfe or Mr. Graffis will be collecting the 
work. 
Work to be turned in: 

● All 3 Blizzard Bags 
● Composition Notebook 
● Have your student choose his/her favorite piece of work that is not in the journal to turn 

in. We do not want a lot of loose paper assignments. The journal is the most important! 
 
Next week (May 18th-27th)​ the only assignments we will be sending out will be a daily 

Remind activity that will be quick and easy for your student to complete. Also, on that 
Tuesday, May 19th a few teachers will be taking a bus tour again. This is simply to say have a 
great summer, take a socially distant end of the year photo with the school bus and your child 
and send warm well wishes. The bus is tentatively leaving around 10:30 A.M. and we will 
send updates as we are in route! If you wish for us not to stop or if your child will be at a 
different location other than his/her primary address listed in the school files please send us a 
message through Remind! 

 
Yearbooks have not come in yet due to COVID.  More details will be provided as we 

learn them. Grade cards will not be the same as the first three nine weeks.  We will be giving 
a comment summary that is based on the whole year and not just the fourth nine weeks.  
 

We will be returning the journals to you after they have been reviewed and marked with 
comments. It may take 2-3 weeks for the journals to get back to you. We value the work and 
effort that has been put into the journals and we want you to be able to keep them as a 
reminder of this unique learning experience. It will also help and serve as a review with the 
transition into fourth grade.  

 
It is important to make sure that your child continues to practice his/her multiplication 

facts, division facts and his/her reading throughout the summer so that he/she begins the 
fourth grade strong.  
 
Thanks, 
Ms. Rittinger and Mrs. Ross 


